
 
www.ipart.nsw.gov.au Ref no. 11/430  

Review of prices for Essential Energy's water 
and sewerage services in Broken Hill and 
surrounds, from 1 July 2014 

Public Hearing 

The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal
(IPART) is conducting a review of prices for Essential 
Energy's water and sewerage services in Broken Hill & 
nearby areas. New prices will apply from 1 July 2014. 

IPART is conducting a public hearing on Tuesday 
19 November 2013 from 9.00am (registration from 
8.30am).  The venue for the hearing is: 

Broken Hill Civic Centre 

Corner Blende and Chloride Streets, Broken Hill 

A copy of the agenda for the hearing and copies of 
Essential Energy’s and stakeholder submissions may be 
obtained from IPART’s website: www.ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

If you wish to attend please register at our website, or 
contact Emma Smith on (02) 9290 8472 or 
emma_smith@ipart.nsw.gov.au. Inquiries should be 
directed to Rebecca Bishop on (02) 9113 7764 or 
ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au. 

Fiona Towers, Acting Chief Executive Officer  
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